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Memorandum 
 

Date: March 15, 2017 

To: Kalama City Council 

From: Mark Person, City Planner 

Re: Ordinance (Plat Amendment and Zoning Interpretation)  

 
 

 

City Council: 

 

At their regularly-scheduled March 8, 2017 meeting, Kalama Planning Commission held a 

public hearing on the Marunhn Park site. The Commission reviewed, suggested changes, and 

recommend approval of the ordinance to amend a portion of the original plat near Marunhn 

Park and accepted staff’s interpretation of this area deeded to Kalama from Washington DOT as 

being commercially (C-1) zoned. Staff recommends that City Council accept the 

recommendation of Planning Commission and approve this ordinance.  


